
 

 

 
 

 

Councillor Jamaal Myers   

would like to extend heartfelt congratulations to  

Falun Dafa Association of Canada  
on  Shen Yun Performing Arts 2023 Toronto tour  

 

As a city proud of its multiculturalism, each and every organization 

plays a part in enhancing Toronto's social and cultural landscape. 

Performance like this plays an integral role in making Toronto a vibrant 

and welcoming city where everyone is welcome. 

 

As you enjoy this special presentation, I would like to commend the 

organizers for their dedication and resilience in sharing and celebrating 

the rich and vibrant Chinese culture and traditions with residents across 

the city. 

 

I extend my best wishes for a successful year. 
 

 

______________________________________ 

Councillor Jamaal Myers 

City of Toronto 

March 31, 2023 

 


